September 17, 2008

Dear Vendor:

Beech High School DECA is hosting its 2nd annual “Christmas at the Beech” Holiday Bazaar, and we would love for you to join us. This is a great opportunity to not only sell your merchandise, but also an easy avenue for promoting your business. The event will take place on Saturday, November 8th from 9am until 5pm. The sale will be held in Beech High School’s main building cafeteria and gym. The booth spaces will be 10 feet by 10 feet and are being sold for $30. We are also incorporating a silent auction and shall be collecting one item valued at $10-$25 from each vendor. These items will need to be dropped off at the school no later than Friday, October 31st.

Our goal for this year is to expand the event to include a variety of vendors from the surrounding area. Some changes this year include moving the site from the Beech Annex to the main building, changing the name to make it easier to understand, and eliminating admission fees for consumers. We shall be heavily promoting the event and expect a great consumer turnout.

The proceeds from this event will be used to assist Beech DECA members with travel expenses for both the state and national conferences. Our DECA chapter was extremely successful last year and we need your support to continue our winning tradition.
We appreciate your support and look forward to seeing you there.

Sincerely,

Colton Bean



Clay McCullough

Marketing II Student


Marketing II Student
